
13 Norham Gardens. 

(typewritten) 

Dear Singer, 

W.b., to Dr. Singer. 
21st July, 1913. 

Thanks for your paper, which I had already read; it is first­
rate; I have cut it out for binding. The figures have come out 
very well. I am glad that you are to give us a paper on st. 
Hildegard; it will be most interesting. I shall be at home on 
Wednesday morning and shall be very glad "to see you. Bring the 
Gessners too; I am very much interested in him. 

From Dr. singer. 

Sincerely yours, 
Wm. Osler 

(per J.c.,secretary) 

(Dr. Singer gave Sir William these three Gessner volumes) 


